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ASX Announcements 
 
 
 
Guidance of Trading Results for HY to 31 Dec 2017 
 
 
 
At our 2017 AGM we advised, due to  worsening industry supply conditions and with no immediate 
relief in sight, our expected reduction of the  2018H1 trading EBITDA would be a in excess of 40% 
compared with 2017H1. 
 
We now expect our 2018H1 EBITDA to be in the range of $4.0 million and $4.5 million, subject to 
the completion of Ernst & Young’s review of the financial statements. 
 
The Company expects to release its Half Year Accounts at the end of February 2018. 
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